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Dear Members,

Greetings!

I am pleased to enclose a report on
forgery from our Documentation and
Study Committee. The committee is
monitoring forged items of the Emirates
prior to the unity, which are being
offered for sale on different outlets,
especially on the internet.

We are doing our best to stop such illegal
activities, as these are damaging image of
our philately. We would like to inform
you that we are trying our best through
the official channels and taking legal
measures against those who are resorting
to such malpractices in promoting the
forgery.

In this regard, we expect all the members
of the Association to inform whenever
such an item is detected in the United
Arab Emirates, so that we can take
appropriate legal action against the
promoters of such material locally.

Yours Sincerely,

ABDULLA M. T. KHOORY
PRESIDENT


